
 

                                                                  
 
 
Patrick Reid  
 
Brio Living Services Board of Trustees welcomes Patrick Reid as the representative of 
Westminster Presbyterian Church. Patrick has over 25 years of experience as a fiscal 
leader for healthcare organizations, including as a senior finance executive and 
consultant. He has served as CEO and CFO for a number of healthcare organizations, 
and has headed up his own consulting firm, Reid Healthcare Consulting.   
  
Why I serve as a Brio Living Services Board Member: “Working in healthcare for almost 
25 years, I witnessed the significant impact caring for an individual has on both that 
individual and their family. My father was a resident at Porter Hills for over 5 years 
residing in assisted living, memory care and, finally, hospice. The individuals that cared 
for my father during that time made such a difference in his life and my family’s. We 
knew he was loved, cared for, and safe. I could not think of a better way of saying 
“thank you,” than to serve as a Board member of Brio Living Services.” 
  
 
 


